
From: Jessica McDonald [mailto:jessica.mcdonald@afei.org.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 20 September 2017 10:14 AM 
To: AMOD 

Cc: 'Emily Slaytor'; 'Rachel Liebhaber'; Persephone Forster; 'Stephen Bull' 
Subject: AM2014/250 - Aboriginal Community Controlled Health Services Award 2010 

 
Dear Award Modernisation Team,  
 
AM2014/250 – Aboriginal Community Controlled Health Services Award 2010 
 
We refer to the correspondence from the Commission to parties dated 8 September 2017 and in 
particular, the Report to the Full Bench 4 September 2017.  
 
We wish to clarify that Item S5A is agreed as per NATISHA’s proposal only to the extent that it is 
similar to Item S2B in that it deals with definitions only (please see Draft Report 21 June 2017). Other 
proposed substantive changes to the classification structure are opposed by AFEI in accordance with 
our written submissions dated 24 April 2017 and the summary document provided by NATISHWA to 
the Commission on 19 July 2017.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jessica McDonald | Workplace Relations Adviser 
  
Australian Federation of Employers and Industries 

Street Address- Lvl 2, 97-99 Bathurst Street Sydney New South Wales 2000 
Postal Address - PO Box A233 Sydney South New South Wales 1235 
Telephone - 02 9264 2000 
Facsimile - 02 9261 1968 
Email -  jessica.mcdonald@afei.org.au  
Internet - www.afei.org.au 
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